
u3a Day tea parties at Clarke Foley Wednesday 2nd June 2021

These pictures were taken during two tea
party events held in Clarke Foley at 2 pm and
3:30 pm on Wednesday 2nd June.

Members were invited to bring a guest as a
way of introducing them to the fellowship
that u3a provides. It was also the first official
u3a event held since our emergence from
tight COVID restrictions.

Observance of social distancing rules meant
we had to limit attendance to just 50 at each
of the two sittings.

Only in Yorkshire would a 2pm tea include
pork pies. No one was complaining!










